
The ‘Exploring The Book’ Class  
Sundays at 9:45 a.m.  
Morningside Room 

Led by Seminary Graduate Chris Henry 
 
September 23 through November 11, there will be an eight 

week study of writings of the New Testament Apocrypha.  The 
Apocrypha consists of writings that were not deemed canonical by 
the various church councils that determined what would eventually 
form the Bible as we now find it.  However, some of these writings 
have become quite popular in recent years, and they reveal the 
astounding diversity of interpretations of the lives of Jesus and Paul. 
Our study will focus on three of the most interesting and prominent 
works that do not appear in the New Testament: The Gospel of 
Thomas, The Gospel of Judas, and the Acts of Paul.  

 
9/23  What is the Apocrypha? Lost Gospels, Gnosticism,  

and the New Testament 
9/30  The Gospel of Thomas 

10/7  The Gospel of Thomas, continued 
10/14 The Gospel of Judas 

10/21 The Gospel of Judas, continued 
10/28 The Acts of Paul and Thecla 

11/4  The Acts of Paul and Thecla, continued 
11/11 The Didache or The Twelve Teachings of the Apostles 

 

All are welcome to attend this exciting study of these ancient and 
peculiar texts! 


